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Another race season is in the books!   Dees Motorsports traveled to Lake Geneva, Wisconsin for the final
race of the season for the ISOC National Snocross tour. Neil competed in two classes again this 
weekend; the Transition 8-10 and Transition 8-12 classes.

In the Transition 8-12 class, Neil picked up a 6th and 7th place in his two heats, seizing a spot in the LCQ.
In the LCQ, Neil was not able to make the passes through the pack to earn himself a spot in the final and 
concluded the race with a 7th place finish.

In the Transition 8-10 class, Neil had a better run during his qualifying races, landing a 6th place in the 
first heat and a 3rd in the second heat. Last up for the day was the 8-10 final. Neil was hot out of the 
gate and raced his way into the 4th place position. From there, he spent the rest of the race trying his 
hardest to reel in the 3rd place racer. By the time the checkered flag flew, he had closed in on 3rd place 
but ran out of time to make his move and ended the weekend with a solid 4th place finish.

We are also proud to announce that Neil was able to take home 3rd place in points in the 8-10 class for 
the ISOC National Circuit! 

We would like to thank all of our sponsors, family, and friends for supporting us!




